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Spokane County Water Resource 
Center Presentation & Tour 
 
Our September event includes a presentation by 
Rob Lindsay including an overview of the status of 
water quality challenges in the Spokane River and 
the associated community responses, and will then 
focus on the efforts of the County to address those 
water quality challenges.  Following the 
presentation, we will tour the facility.  Note that we 
need to start a little early to accommodate the 
schedule at the facility. 
 
Rob Lindsay is the Water Programs Manager for 
Spokane County Environmental Services.   He is a 
registered hydrogeologist in the State of 
Washington, and has a B.S. in Environmental 
Geology from Western Washington University.  
 
Rob has served Spokane County since 2004. Prior 
to serving Spokane County, Rob spent over 20 
years as an environmental engineering consultant 
performing geotechnical, environmental and 
hydrogeologic assessments in the western U.S. 
and Alaska. 
 
Subway sandwiches will be provided for lunch.  
 
Date:  
Thursday, September 20, 2018  
Time: 11:30 PM to 1:30 PM  
 
Location:  
Spokane County Water Resource 
Center, 1004 N Freya Street 
                           
RSVP: Kevin Picano, ASCE-IE VP 
Note this is our general IE ASCE 
email address now. 
asce.waid@gmail.com  
Please RSVP by September 19th, 
5 PM. 
 
Cost of lunch:   
$15.00  ASCE members 
$25.00 non-ASCE members 
$10.00   students  

 
A special Thank You to the volunteers 
who helped with the Region 8 meeting 
Bob Turner 
Sam Mineer 
Max & Tula Patterson 
Rebecca Matlack 
Mark Muszynski 
Ryan Brodwater 
Bill Meeks 
 
 
New Inland Empire ASCE Board 
President: Ryan Broadwater 
Past President: Bill Meeks 
Vice President: Kevin Picanco 
President Elect: Ray Koberstine 
Secretary: Travis Morrison 
Treasurer: Sam Mineer 
Webmaster: Mark Pannell 
 
 
All Inland Empire correspondence is 
through email.  If you need to make any 
changes to your ASCE contact information 
you can do so at www.asce.org/myprofile 
or call 800-548-2723. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Two ways to pay by card: 

   In advance or 

 Square at the door. 
 
And cash/check at the door is still 
accepted! 

  

http://www.asce.org/myprofile
http://finance.yahoo.com/q;_ylt=AwrTcdq2WJtYXiwAQcIPxQt.;_ylu=X3oDMTByNWU4cGh1BGNvbG8DZ3ExBHBvcwMxBHZ0aWQDBHNlYwNzYw--?s=PYPL


 
Directions to the Spokane County Water 
Resource Center (WRC) 
1004 N. Freya Street: 
 
From I-90 (east or west): Take the Freya Exit and 
head north on N. Freya Street. Cross the bridge 
over the RR tracks and you will see the Spokane 
County Water Reclamation Facility to your right. 
 
Immediately after the bridge N. Freya St. sweeps to 
the left, becoming N. Freya Way; get into the right 
lane and turn right onto N. Freya St.  The entrance 
to the Water Reclamation Facility and WRC is 
immediately on your right.   
 

 

This little white street is N. Freya! 
Enter WRC here. 
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